Memo

To: Ross K. Nelson

From: Tamara Mueller and Jerilyn Stahlberg

Date: 5/31/19 TOY

Re: Inappropriate Content

Please see the attached emails from Gabriel Camacho of Technology Masters to Jerilyn and Tamara. Be advised that having such content on District computers (and/or District supplied cellphones) is not appropriate for the workplace. Please immediately remove all inappropriate photos and any other inappropriate content that may exist and refrain from obtaining and/or saving such content on any District devices in the future.

Thank you!